
Dear (trial)members,  

On our playing nights Tuesday and Wednesday, we realised that the rules of 

conduct we have at BC Randstad are not known to everyone. In order to enjoy 

playing with each other, a good relationship with and respect for each other is 

indispensable. To contribute to this, rules of conduct have been drawn up in the 

past and the Board of BC Randstad asks all members to adhere to these rules. 

 

1. Apply socially applicable rules of conduct towards each other. 

Unsportsmanlike and indecent behaviour, as well as foul language that 

echoes through the room, are not included in those rules.  

 

2. Don’t move other people’s card! 

 

3. Don't stop before time to be the first to get to the board with the cards. 

  

4. If it is quiet at the beginning of day/evening, do not place your card at a 

later time already, to guarantee you can continue playing. 

 

5. Play with new members. Remember you were a newbie once.  

  

6. If you consider yourself to be one of the "better" players, be a good sport 

and also play with "less good" players. Realise your start level was raised 

as a result of playing against "better" players. 

 

7. Rotate regularly and don't play with the same group all the time. 

  

8. Do not run to the reservation board, as if you need to set the Olympic 

record. 

 

9. Do not push others away at the board for you to reach it.  

 

10. Do not remove your card from a court to avoid playing with some people. 

Instead make the most of it and have fun.  

We will also put up these rules in the hall at the reservation board. Thanks for 

your attention.  

Kind regards,  

Board and committees BC Randstad.  

 


